
5 February 1993

Mr M Maguire
Christchurch City Council
Tuam Street
CHRISTCHURCH

Dear Martin

I wish to notify the Christchurch City Council that my contact with the Council, as
counselling support co-ordinator, will terminate on 29 February 1993.

On behalf of the non-prosecution families I wish to express my gratitude to the City
Council for making resources available to support them during the crisis.

Although the past nine months have been extremely stressful and painful, I believe the
role I have undertaken has been vital and I hope has helped in the healing process.

Thank you for your personal assistance in my task. I have enjoyed working with you'.

Yours faithfully

Gen Crossen
Social Worker
Civic Creche Enquiry
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